Christian County Commission
December 04, 2008

Convene

Western Commissioner Bill Barnett called the meeting of the County Commission to order at 9:00 a.m. on
December 4, 2008 at the County Commission Office. Attendance: John Grubaugh, Absent: Bill Barnett,
Present; Tom Huff, Present.County Clerk Kay Brown taking the minutes

9:00 a.m. Christmas Holiday Courthouse Closing Dates

Those present for the meeting were Commission Secretary , Julia Maples, County Consultant Jim Bresee,
Common 2 Road District Supervisor Brent Young, and Jason Stutesmun.

Western Commissioner Bill Barnett and Eastern Commissioner Tom Huff discussed closing the courthouse
on December 26th, 2008, The state has declared December 26 as a state holiday and the Commission have
decided to comply with the state schedule. The Commission chose to be open on Lincoln's Birthday which
is February 12th, 2009 to replace the holiday of December 26th, 2008,

Motion/Vote - County Holiday On December 26, 2008

Western Commissioner Bill Barnett made a motion to close the courthouse on December 26th, 2008. The
courthouse will be open February 12th, 2009, to replace the December 26th, holiday closing. Tom Huff
seconded the motion. The motion passed by vote: John Grubaugh (Absent), Bill Barnett (Yes), Tom Huff
(Yes).
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